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1449 Richmond Terrace, Staten Island, NY, 10310 

Contact: #908-249-3944 / #718-715-2014 

Email: twinpowercorp@gmail.com 

Precision Temperature Control: 
The CAREL digital temperature 
controller allows precise 
adjustment within a specified 
range (-8~-1℉) for maintaining 
optimal freezing temperatures 
and makes it easy to read and 
adjust the temperature. 

Advanced Defrost System: 
Automatic defrost function and 
heated door frame prevent frost 
buildup, ensuring consistent 
cooling performance. 

Space-saving Storage: The 
undercounter freezer maximizes 
storage and organization with 
adjustable shelving and a 
spacious interior, capable of 
holding up to 155 lbs, helping 
you organize your ingredients. 
This design is perfect for busy 
environments where space and 
efficiency are essential. 

 

Model #: TUC29F 

Doors: 1 

Shelf: 1 

Shelf Clip: 4 

Castor w/ Brakes: 2 

Caster: 2 

Rated Current: 2.5 

Temp Range: 33-40F 

Capacity: 8 


